
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: 08/15/2019 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is currently actively searching for an individual wanted for multiple warrants just east of 

Horicon.  There is a heavy presence of law enforcement as we have set up a perimeter in an effort to contain and apprehend 

the subject.  We are asking that the public stay away from the area and not to approach the law enforcement officers as they 

are ensuring the public's safety.  There is no further info available to be released currently and we believe the public to be 

safe at this time. Additional details will be released as we are able. 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J Schmidt. 
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